
Greeting and hello from myself and the ANZA Korea team.

 I want to first offer a happy Chuseok holiday to you and your

family, and hope that this precious time of the year finds you

all well, even in these Covid times. With the Covid outbreak

somewhat casting a shadow on the core events we often

facilitate, our team are preparing and waiting for when we

can serve our community, and are planning events for both

2021 and also 2022.

We endeavour to resume our ANZA Korea activities as soon as

we are able, and are hoping to bring back our Monthly

Coffee Morning very soon.  We are also looking to organise

our first Pub Night when we local restriction are eased -watch

this space and follow our social media for an announcement

very soon. 
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Message from the President 

Welcome! During this past month we he welcomed our new President, Dain Leathem and our      

Vice-President, Gerard Patena. We still looking for a volunteer to fill the Treasurer position

and we also looking for a Secretary to fill our current secretary role. We are looking forward to

at the year ahead with our new committee in continuing to build our community, expand our

networks, and supporting our charities.

With the season changing and Koreas vaccination

numbers increasing, we also would love to incorporate

our regular Autumn BBQ event permitting we can safely

host it, so please keep an eye out for it too. ANZA Korea

is committed to offering a range of events and we very

much welcome feedback and suggestions and

understand that we are nothing without the community

that we serve. Please, feel free to send me or any of the

team a message. 

We hope to see you all soon.

Dain and ANZA Korea team 

 

https://www.anzakorea.com/
https://www.facebook.com/ANZAKorea/
https://www.instagram.com/anzakorea/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/anzakorea/
https://www.anzakorea.com/contact/
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ANZA Korea welcomes all nationalities

to come join our community. 

Yearly membership is KRW50,000 and

begins from 

01 August. 

Email us at

registration@anzakorea.com

 

ANZA Korea Welcomes you!

Memberships

ANZA Membership Benefits  

Create Wellness: 10% off a single session (not for
use with other package) 
Be Korea shop 10% discount
www.bekoreashop.com
Free Pregnancy Pilates classes with a BASI Pilates
accredited instructor. contact:
president@anzakorea.com for more details. 

Our new member discount benefit:
F45 Gym
10% off to ANZA members 
45 Gangnam & Yeoksam (Yeouido
opening in September 2021) locations
ONLY 

Committee member spotlight 

Meet Dain Leathem - ANZA President

I am originally from New Zealand and graduated from Otago university. After two years working in

both Dunedin and Australia, I landed in South Korea in 2003 and worked in Ulsan for 3 years. After a

3-year diversion in Paju, I have been working at universities in Seoul since 2009. Having been

lecturing at Sungkyungkwan University since 2016, I have also taken on a range of other roles in

Korea, including working in broadcasting, the gaming industry and  in food and beverage too. Whilst

in Korea, I earned my Masters from Sejong University and also did a PhD in Tourism Management at

Kyung Hee University. I have been involved with the Korean Touch Association for six years, and I

currently conducting academic research in festival tourism and leisure. I am elated to be working

with ANZA and taking on the role of President as the committee and community look to grow once

we are through this covid-19 period. 

 ANZA previous members who renewed their

memberships. For the others, if you haven't done it

yet it's not too late to join. 

See details below
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